
 
 
 
MDCP Extension When Social Security Insurance (SSI) Benefit Lost 
 
The Texas Health and Human Services Commission is notifying Medically Dependent 
Children's Program (MDCP) waiver providers of a new process to temporarily extend 
Medicaid eligibility for certain individuals who lose Supplemental Security Income (SSI) 
and are enrolled in the MDCP waiver program. With a denial of SSI, Medicaid is 
automatically ended. If a BCBSTX STAR Kids Member loses Medicaid eligibility due to 
SSI denial, please contact BCBSTX Service Coordination at 1-877-301-4394, or call 
customer service at 1-877-688-1811, as the member may be eligible for a continuation of 
benefits for 30-60 days.  
 
 


